[image: image1.jpg]


School of Physical
 and Life Sciences

memorandum

to:
Dr. Perdergrass, Chair Faculty Senate

from:
K. Trantham

subject:
A possible agenda item?

date:
09/19/01
cc:
It appears to me that the guidelines for evaluation of faculty on their teaching, service, and scholarly activity varies from department to department.  This would not be a problem if one’s promotion & tenure depended solely on interdepartmental proceedings.  However, since the promotion and tenure committee is selected from across campus, it would seem important that the portfolios and recommendations made by department chairs were based on some common standards.  Is it possible (or appropriate) that we discuss this in the next, official senate meeting?

Thanks
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